The 10th IUFRO International Workshop on Uneven-aged Silviculture: SECOND CALL
The Science and the Art of Uneven-aged Silviculture

Little Rock, Arkansas, USA – 31 May-2 June 2016

CONFERENCE WEBSITE IS NOW LIVE

Further details about the meeting can be found here: 

http://www.srs.fs.usda.gov/news/events/iufro-2016/
Registration will be available soon.

CALL FOR PAPERS AND POSTERS

The Workshop invites oral presentations and poster presentations on the science, history, and practice of uneven-aged silviculture. Topics can emphasize the science underlying uneven-aged silviculture, or can explore the artistic elements of uneven-aged silvicultural practice (however the authors may choose to interpret that). Presentations and posters that attempt to bridge the science and the art of uneven-aged silviculture are especially encouraged.

If you are interested in making a presentation or introducing a poster please send the following information to gary.kerr@forestry.gsi.gov.uk by Friday 29 January 2016.  The submission will then be evaluated by the scientific committee and authors will be informed of the decision by Friday 26 February 2016.  All submissions should be sent as .doc or .txt files using the following format.

_____________________________________________

Media: Presentation or Poster

Title:

Authors: 

Address and e-mail of corresponding author:

Abstract: [maximum 500 words, one figure and one table]

Impact: [maximum 140 characters describing the main impact of your work]

_____________________________________________

Any enquiries should be sent to:

Gary Kerr, Working Group Chair


Phone: +44 (0)300 067 5665


E-mail: Gary.Kerr@forestry.gsi.gov.uk
Or

James M. Guldin, USA, Workshop Organizer

Phone: 
001-870-723-1623

E-mail:
jguldin@fs.fed.us
